
 

 

COMMENT FORM 
 

Please provide your comments, concerns, and/or suggestions regarding the proposed US 421 Roadway 

Improvement project (Des. No 2000076) located in Zionsville, Boone County, Indiana. Your comments 

are important to us, and we sincerely appreciate your time and participation during the public 

involvement process. INDOT respectfully requests that you submit your comments by May 10, 2024.  

Comments may be mailed, faced, emailed, or submitted online: 

Mail: Email: Fax: 

American Structurepoint, Inc. 

Attn:  Alyssa Kern 

9025 River Road, Suite 200 

Indianapolis, Indiana 46240 

akern@structurepoint.com    (317) 543-0270 

Online: Phone: 

https://www.421forward.com/  (317) 547-5580 

  

NAME:  

ADDRESS:  

COMMENT:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Continued on back) 

SIGNATURE:  



 

 

COMMENT (continued):  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Please include contact information and signature on front) 


